
From: Anne DeCoster
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Grand Avenue
Date: Thursday, August 5, 2021 8:16:02 AM

Please vote against the rezoning
changes proposed for 695 Grand Avenue,  They are not in the best interest
of the area which is presently a happy mixture of residential and commercial use,
affordable to many people.
Anne DeCoster
Nina Street,
St.Paul, MN
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